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New Member

The Rotary Club of Braunton are pleased 
to have welcomed another new member, 
Ray Hanson.
Ray came to Braunton in 1980 with his wife, Lola 
and sons Philip and Andrew, to take up a position 
with Alenco Ltd at Pottington. After a career change 
into Management Consultancy He was for many 
years a Monday to Friday commuter until, in 2000 
Ray and Lola moved up country for a period before 
retiring to their house in Braunton. Ray and Lola 
are members at Saunton golf club Ray enjoys Fly 
Fishing and supporting Exeter Chiefs.	        
Ray Hanson
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North Devon Hospice Visit



The Williams Arms 
1pm Open Meeting

The Williams Arms 
11:45am Community Meeting 
12pm Spk. Maggie Ford

The Williams Arms 
1pm Open Meeting

Braunton Cricket Club 
7:30pm Club Council

Heanton Street 
Rotary Ball Race

The Williams Arms 
12pm 40th Anniversary Meeting

The Williams Arms 
11:45am International Meeting 
1pm Spk. TBC

6th August 
John Masterson
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John Needham
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Michael Zeal
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On Wednesday 30th July The Rotary 
Club of Braunton were invited to 
visit North Devon Hospice. Twenty 
four rotary members attended the 
visit where we were given a tour of 
the hospice, explaining the running 
and work carried out. I think we 
all agree that the North Devon 
Hospice is a huge resource to our 
local area, offering excellent care 
and comfort to those families who 
are in need.

North Devon Hospice Visit

Sometimes it’s tough to be a grandparent, especially when you are 
faced with comments from your adorable little angels, here are just a 
few to make you chuckle .....

1. When my grandson asked me how old I was, I teasingly replied, 
“I’m not sure.” ..... “Look in your underwear, Grandpa,” he advised “Mine 
says I’m 4 to 6.”

2. A second grader came home from school and said to her 
grandmother, “Grandma, guess what? We learned how to make babies 
today.” The grandmother, more than a little surprised, tried to keep 
her cool. “That’s interesting” she said. “How do you make babies?” 
“It’s simple,” replied the girl. “You just change ‘y’ to ‘i’ and add ‘es’.”

3. After putting her grandchildren to bed, a grandmother changed into her 
pj’s and proceeded to wash her hair. As she heard the children getting more 
and more rambunctious, her patience grew thin. Finally, she threw a towel 
around her head and stormed into their room, putting them back to bed with 
stern warnings. As she left the room, she heard the three-year-old say with a 
trembling voice, “Who was THAT?”

Being A Grandparent...


